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AUDITION ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

The Reno Philharmonic and Laura Jackson, Music Director, announce auditions for the following 
positions: 

SECOND TROMBONE – Monday, February 17, 2020 
 

Auditions will take place beginning at 3:00pm at Pioneer Center for the Performing Arts in Reno, NV.  
 

The Reno Philharmonic offers diverse programming to the northern Nevada and eastern California 
region.  It performs 6 pairs of Classix subscription concerts, 8 Young People’s Concerts, and family and 
pops concerts.  The Reno Philharmonic also supports four Youth Orchestras, places chamber groups in 
area public schools through its Discover Music program, and provides after school instruction in violin 
and cello in three Title 1 Elementary Schools.   
 
Interested musicians must send a resume which includes phone number, address, email address, and 
3 references (including phone numbers) to:  

 
Mary Miller, Reno Philharmonic 
925 Riverside Drive, Suite 3 
Reno, Nevada 89503 
Resumes may be e-mailed to mary.v.miller@sbcglobal.net 

 
After your resume has been approved, you will be sent a link to access audition materials.  After the 
2/7/20 deadline the candidate will be contacted by Personnel Manager Mary Miller to confirm that 
they still wish to audition, after having seen and practiced the music excerpts.  Once the exact number 
of applicants is set the applicants will be notified of their times. 
 
In 2019-20 section musicians of the Reno Philharmonic will be paid $119.40 per-service (2.5 hour) per 
the current Collective Bargaining Agreement. Second Trombone is guaranteed a minimum of 50 
services per year. 
 

Deadline for application is Friday, February 7, 2020 


